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Senator Grobschmidt:

This bill is identical to LRB–3915/1.  As with that bill, please note that the bill refers
to “wetland assessments”, rather than “wetland functional assessments”, because I am
not sure that the meaning of “functional assessment” is clear.

If you have any questions or redraft instructions, please give me a call.

Mark D. Kunkel
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0131
E–mail:  Mark.Kunkel@legis.state.wi.us


